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Dear Friends, 

Marlene and I were in Minnesota in October visiting family. We met with Ann & Doug Jensen for 

lunch at Mall of America. Doug is a retired police officer who has helped us on mission trips to 

other countries. We told them goodbye and got on a shuttle to our hotel. There was a Miami 

based flight crew on the shuttle and I begin witnessing to one of the flight attendants. She 

professed to be a believer and was excited to talk about the Lord and how she met Him.  

 

I noticed that everyone on the shuttle was listening to us as well as another flight attendant who 

was sitting next to me. I asked her if she had met Jesus and she said no but wanted to. I shared 

the gospel with her and asked her if she would like to pray to receive Christ as her Savior. She 

was weeping as I spoke to her and she prayed with me. I noticed that now it was really quiet on 

the shuttle as everyone was listening. After we prayed she told me she needed to find a good 

church. The Christian flight attendant said you can go with me to church this Sunday in Miami.  

 

I was again amazed at how God is seeking out people to bring into His kingdom. During this 

Christmas season let us share God's love and gift of salvation with those around us.  

 

God has continued to bless our ministry in every way. We ministered to over 350 police officers 

here in Colorado this year. We have had over 30 outreaches to police here in Colorado. We 

also travelled to El Salvador this year and ministered to hundreds of police officers and saw 

over a hundred pray to receive Christ with us.  

 

God has blessed our family in so many ways. We are grateful to him for giving us wonderful 

children who love the Lord. We are also blessed to have 15 grandchildren. Marlene and are in 

the Middle East and have had the blessing of being with our daughter Rachel, our son in law 

Peter and granddaughter Addy. Rachel gave birth to our 16th grandchild and Hudson was born 

on December 24th. The gift of life is an amazing blessing from God.  

I was with Pointman Leadership Institute in Pennsylvania in November. I was trained by them to 

be an instructor of their seminar. I am looking forward to partnering with this great organization 

in the months and years to come both in the USA as well as other countries.  

As we look forward to a new year I pray that God will bless you and your family in a wonderful 

way as you walk with God. There is no greater joy on this earth than to know Jesus Christ and 

serve Him as we love and serve others. I anticipate many opportunities to proclaim the gospel 

both in the USA and other countries in 2018.  

 

Randy Green 
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